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The Stars of the Week for the last time were all 
the children in  Class 2 and:

Stars of the Week Dates for your diary

PTA Christmas Fayre

Class 1 Nativity dress 
rehearsal @ 2pm

Class 1 Nativity 
performance @ 2pm

Carol Concert at school 
@ 2:15 pm

3/12/21

9/12/21

10/12/21

15/12/21

Our school is indebted to the talents of one of our 
parents, Kate Wickson, who has spent a significant 
amount of time making curtains that are now 
hanging in four of our rooms. They have really 
smartened up the storage spaces they cover, so 
we are really grateful for her expertise that she 
volunteered. I would also like to thank the PTA 
who generously purchased the material to make 
the curtains.

Curtains 

Another reminder to please ensure that any items brought into school are named – this includes 
clothing, water bottles, lunch boxes etc.  We do have a large amount of lost property in our lost property 
box – if your child has any items missing, please check in this box which is located in the Office Reception 
foyer.

Lost property

As is tradition at our school, we ask that 
families with babies and/or pre-school children 
come to our dress rehearsal on Thursday, not to 
the performance on Friday. 
All adults should wear a mask when attending 
one of these performances, unless exempt.
We have chosen not to ticket the performances, 
so we ask that only immediate family attend 
and/or grandparents, not extended 
family/friends. 

Nativity performances

It has been bought to my attention that some 
parents/grandparents have decided to film or 
take photographs in recent Sharing Assemblies. 
I therefore would like to remind our families 
that we do not allow this to happen, as parents 
have not given permission for this to happen.

Photos and videos


